
2022 PROGRAMS & TRAINING SERIES 

 
No. Date Topic Venue / Platform 

1 4-Jan-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

2 25-Jan-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

3 8-Feb-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

4 22-Feb-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

5 1-Mar-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

6 15-Mar-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

7 5-Apr-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

8 26-Apr-22 Compliance With Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

9 10-May-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

10 19-May-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

11 14-Jun-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 



No. Date Topic Venue / Platform 

12 28-Jun-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

13 26 – 27 July 
2022 

SSM National Conference (SSMNC) 2022 
 
Plenary: session: 
1. Implementation of the Companies (Amendment) Act 
2022 

Virtual Platform 

14 2-Aug-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

15 25-Aug-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

16 20-Sep-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

17 5-Oct-22 Guidelines for the Reporting Framework for Beneficial 
Ownership (Allianz Malaysia Berhad) Virtual Platform 

18 18-Oct-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

19 19-Oct-22 Guidelines for the Reporting Framework for Beneficial 
Ownership (Securities Commission) Virtual Platform 

20 17-Nov-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

21 6-Dec-22 Compliance with Guidelines for the Reporting Framework 
for Beneficial Ownership of Legal Persons Virtual Platform 

 


